
A Christmas message…
Dear all,
As the holiday season approaches, I would like to take a moment to reflect on the
incredible year we’ve shared together as a school community. This time of year
reminds us of the joy, kindness, and connection that make our school such a special
place to learn and grow.
To our children, your enthusiasm and dedication inspire us daily. You’ve worked so
hard this year, and we are so proud of all you’ve accomplished. Keep shining bright!

To our parents and guardians, thank you for your unwavering support, partnership,
and trust. Together, we create an environment where every child can thrive.
To our teachers and staff, your commitment and care shape the hearts and minds of
our children. 
Here are some of the wonderful experiences that the children have taken
part in throughout the festive period...
The Rudolph Run raising £720 for St Michael’s Hospice and the Christmas Story
Cafe organised by our reading ambassadors...



Willow sprinkled Christmas magic around the community by 
      singing carols, raising £75 and Oak sang at Pencombe Hall

The nativity services were amazing with a full church for
both! The children were magnificent and thank you PTA
for the mince pies! It was wonderful hearing the bells too!

The Pencombe Posadas had the best time visiting all of the children’s homes.



We look forward to welcoming you back in the new year, on Tuesday
7th January, refreshed and ready for the exciting opportunities ahead.
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

From Mrs Goodman all the staff at Pencombe CofE Primary

“May this Christmas fill your hearts and homes with peace, joy, and
the everlasting hope that comes from our Saviour’s birth. 
Just like the star that guided the wise men to Jesus, we can be little
lights of love and joy in the world!"

The children loved their Christmas parties and couldn’t believe 
it when Father Christmas himself visited Pencombe with 
presents for the everyone!


